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                    THERE ARE SO MANY TO THANK  

               

I want to take this opportunity to thank ALL who helped in any way to make the 

Lenten Season and the Holy Week Celebrations – moving us all toward a more 

faithful Easter Celebration.   

The experience of faith, study, prayer, and our encounter with Christ in the    

sacraments, particularly Eucharist and Reconciliation were for me a deeply 

moving one.   I always thank God for our community here at Christ the Servant – 

and for the foundation in faith that I received as a young person from Our Lady 

of Peace School and the parish of Our Lady of Peace while growing up.  Now as 

an adult – as a Christian – as a priest – as a pastor – I am still being formed by 

this community of faith.    I give thanks for that every day.  

There were so many who directly and indirectly contributed and helped with 

each aspect of our Community Liturgical Life, our Parish life, our continuing  

Social Concern for the life of the wider community, and the care for the            

Education and Formation of our students at OLOP, PSR, and our younger and 

older adult programs.  

Know that you are held in prayer, and thank all of our parishioners for “being 

here” – you make the mission real – and you show us that Jesus lives.  

 

Sincerely in Christ the Servant,  

Fr. Lew  

 



 

 

 
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Tuesday April 10 
9:00 AM Living and Deceased Members of Christ the    
Servant Parish 
 
Wednesday April 11                                                          
9:00 AM Faculty, Staff and Students of Our Lady of 
Peace School 
 
Thursday April 12                                                                
9:00 AM Living and Deceased Members of Christ the   
Servant Parish 
                                                                                                               

Friday April 13                                                                                                                                                                               
9:00 AM Donna Wackerly by Eden & Patsie Brodie 
                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday April 14                                                                                                                             

4:30 PM  Joe DiPietro by Mark, Mike, Dan, David & Jay 

Depasquale                                                                          

Mary Strukel by Family 

 

Sunday April 15                                                                  
9:00 AM  Anna Aeling by Rich & Treva Aeling                                                                                  
11:00AM Boggins & Costea Families by John Boggins                                                                            
6:30 PM  Living and Deceased Members of Christ the 
Servant Parish 

 

                                    

Liturgy 
“As Servants of Christ, through the various Liturgical Ministries, we offer our gifts to one  
another with the mutual kindness and respect, providing and enhancing opportunities for prayerful worship and 

celebration.”  Liturgy Pastoral Secretary: Chris Thomas cftthomas1@att.net or Mike Reed mreed 
@christtheservantparish.org   

Christ the Servant Parish                                                                                                                    Canton, OH 

Mercy Sunday:  Telling the Story of God’s Mercy and Love 
It has been said that human beings are the story of God’s God News – the 
Gospel of God.   The story becomes up close and personal in the life of    
Jesus – like us in all things, but sin.   St. Ignatius of Antioch said, “The  
Glory of God is the human person fully alive.”  In God’s vision, mutual  
respect and love, justice and compassion, and reconciliation become       
tangible signs that humanity is fully alive.  In God’s mercy and love we also 
experience the power and possibilities for the future that God intends for us.   
In the Resurrection of Jesus is the promise of the future is alive, the opportunity for forgiveness is alive, the       
encounter with mercy is alive, and the reality of self-giving love is alive.  And so the Resurrection is a very      
dramatic statement as to the reliability of God promises and the ultimate meaning and destiny of human life.  
When we gather to celebrate the Eucharist – the Mass - the community remembers and proclaims the Word of 
God.  As Servants of Christ we give our lives as signs of human love and dignity, in contrast to what should not be 
in our world. In the Celebration of the Eucharist our solidarity with all of God’s Beloved is reaffirmed, and we are 
called to recognize and do something concrete about the contrasts that exist in our community and the world - a 
wounded humanity and a wounded creation.   
At Mass we continue to tell the story of human love and we are sent at the end of Mass extending the mercy of 

God to our “neighbor.” This week is Mercy Sunday – a reminder that we need to keep telling the story of God’s 

future - with and for us.   As theologian Edward Schillebeeckx reminds us – “we are the guardians of creation and 

humanity, but we can so easily become the betrayers.”   LGaetano 

mailto:cftthomas1@att.net


 

 

Parish Life 
Parish Life Pastoral Area Mission Statement 

As servants of Christ, through the various Parish Life ministries, we offer our gifts to one another with mutual 

kindness and respect, providing and enhancing diverse opportunities for fellowship, mutual support and ministry 
to our Parish community, led by Christ’s example of hospitality and inclusiveness.”  Parish Life Pastoral          
Secretary: Andrew Sarachman acsarachman@christtheservantparish.org  
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Our Lord assured us that those who mourn are blessed, and that they shall be comforted.  Seasons of Hope offers 
the bereaved an opportunity to come together to share in God’s love.  With the support of the faith community, we 
can give voice to our unique journeys of grief and find healing and spiritual growth.  Seasons of Hope sessions 
help us explore mourning through scripture, prayer, reflection activities and faith sharing. 
 
     Seasons of Hope is centered on Jesus Christ and grounded in the healing wisdom traditions and practices of the 
Catholic Church.  For those searching for hope, a Seasons of Hope group is a nurturing link to the Church, the Al-
mighty, and other people of faith who are also mourning. 
Come and be comforted. 
 
We are in the process of forming a group and if you would like to join our group (we will be meeting on Sunday 

afternoons) please email Deacon Tom at thomasmierzwa@att.net.  

 
 

Mothers Day Hanging Basket Sale 
May 12 and 13 $18 

Proceeds go towards summer program. 

Has your marriage relationship sprung a leak?  Spring is a time for renewal.Please consider joining the upcoming 
Retrouvaille program that begins May 25-27 at the beautiful Villa Maria Educational and Spirituality Center located east of 
Youngstown. The weekend will teach a new communication technique for couples. Follow up sessions are scheduled to 
teach a conflict resolution technique. To register please call 330-501-9377 or email retro3035@aol.com or log onto 
www.helpourmarriage.com  

All ladies are invited to attend the next Stark Deanery Council of Catholic  

Women.  Wednesday, April 18, at St Theresa, 512 S Wabash St, Brewster, 
OH.  Mass at 11:00, followed by a catered lunch, business meeting and 
speaker, Bonnie Workman.  
For further information please call: Verla Lorenze, President SDCCW, 330-833-1125. 

Thank you to the ladies who baked cookies and  
the people who helped in the kitchen for the  
Easter Vigil reception!  

mailto:retro3035@aol.com
http://www.helpourmarriage.com
tel:(330)%20833-1125
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Summer Youth Camp 

 
This Summer we are excited to once again offer a FREE activities camp for 

the youth in our parish, school, and surrounding community. This camp will 

be offered to students entering the 5 th, 6 th, 7 th and 8 th grades. 

 

                           
 

Starting June 5 th our camp will be held on Tuesdays and Fridays from 9:00AM ¦ 1:00PM 

and will conclude for the Summer on August 3 rd. 

 

We have a variety of fun activities planned and we will also be taking short trips to sever-

al places in Stark County every Friday. 

 

Students will be required to pack a lunch.  
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For registration or more information Contact Drew Sarachman at acsarach-
man@christtheservantparish.org  or by phone at 330-518-4313 

  



 

 

The Canton Poor Clares of Perpetual Adoration will have their 
next óSoup and Breadô Sale on Thursday, April 26th through  
Saturday, April 28, 2018.  Orders are currently accepted by phone 
at 330-492-1171 and online at www.poorclares.org.   Please pick 
up your orders at the Monastery between 10:00 a.m. and 5:00 
p.m. Thursday, April 26th  through Saturday April 28th Sancta 
Clara Monastery is located at 4200 N. Market Ave., Canton, OH 
44714.   
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Bishop’s appeal 
Goal $70, 451.00 
Committed $58,890.00 
Difference $11,561.00 
Percent 83.6% 
Households 266 
 
The 2018 Bishop’s Appeal for Cath-
olic Charities and Church is under-
way! This important annual fund raising campaign unites 
Catholics throughout the six counties of our diocese in a spir-
it of compassion and charity to serve the needs of others. In 
2017, Catholic Charities provided help and hope to over 
11,000 of people in Portage and Stark Counties. Your gener-
osity and support for the Bishop’s Appeal helps to change 
lives. . . one family at a time. To make your gift to the 2018 
Appeal online, visit www.doy.org.  

Please Mark Your Calendar! Plans are already underway for the 
2018 Faith & Family Festival to take place on Sunday, Septem-
ber 23, on the campus of Walsh University, beginning at 11:00 
a.m. with Mass with Bishop Murry. We will be taking the Faith 
& Family Festival to a whole new level, especially as our diocese 
celebrates its 75th Anniversary this year. Watch for more details.  

Healing Retreat for Women  

Women are invited to a day of healing on Saturday, April 28, 
2018 from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm at Saint Joan of Arc Parish Hall, 
8894 State Route 14, Streetsboro. “And I will Heal Them,” is 
especially designed for women who experience unresolved     
sorrows of the past and who face challenging seasons of grief, 
anxiety and painful relationships. This retreat is sponsored by the 
Diocese of Youngstown’s Office of Pro-Life, Marriage and   
Family Life and will be facilitated by The Community of Jesus, 
the Living Mercy, a lay community founded with the Sisters of 
the Good Shepherd in the Diocese of Cleveland. The Community 
provides spiritual companionship and ministry to women who 
seek a healing encounter with Jesus Christ. To make reservations, 
please call Mary or  Cheryl at 1.800.482.4100 or email at                               
BethesdaHouse@aol.com.  

Please join us for our next 
coffee and donut Sunday  
today, April 8 after the 9AM 
Mass 

Gone Fishing: Catholicism and the New Evangelization 
Today  

An evening with Dr. Donald Wallenfang Wednesday, 
April 18, 7pm, Little Flower Parish Varble Hall, 2040 Dia-
mond St. NE Canton.  
Evangelization is a relatively unknown term for most Cath-
olics and something that makes us uncomfortable. Come 
learn the history of the new evangelization, what it means 
today and how to apply it in our parishes and our lives. 
  
Please contact Lori Zimmer for questions 330.494.2759 or  
adultformation@littleflowerparish.com 

http://www.poorclares.org


 

 

General Parish and School   
Activities 50/50 

 
%ÖÅÒÙ -ÏÎÄÁÙ Á 
×ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ 
ÄÒÁ×Î ÔÈÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒ 
×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÐÏÓÔÅÄ ÉÎ 
ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ 
×ÅÅËÓ ÂÕÌÌÅÔÉÎȢ  
 
0ÕÔ Á ÄÏÌÌÁÒ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ 
ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅ ÔÏ  ÐÁÒȤ
ÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅȢ 4ÈÅ             
ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅÓ ÁÒÅ 
ÆÏÕÎÄ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ  
3ÔÅ×ÁÒÄÓÈÉÐ  0ÁÃËÅÔÓȢ 
 
3/25/2018 #50860 was drawn , but did  not play and would have 
won $487.50 

Professional Sponsors of our Bulletin 

 
Christ the Servant Parish Stewardship                                            

W/E 4/1/2018 will be published next week 
due to Holiday 

Parish Meeting Events for the Week 
Ahead 

Sunday April 8 

New Beginners Alcoholic Anonymous  

meeting in the Seton Hall  7-8pm 

 

Monday April 9 

Parish Men’s Basketball 7-9 p.m. Gym 

Garden club 7pm Gathering Rm 

Wednesday April 10 
Morning Bible Study 10am Gathering Rm 
Seniors Group-bring a covered dish 2-4 pm 
Gathering Rm 
Men’s Club 7pm Gathering Rm. 
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SAVE THE DATE 
 
Saturday May 19 
Monsignor Gaetano's 45th            
Ordination Anniversary Celebration 
4:30PM mass with Bishop Murry 
6:00PM spaghetti dinner in Alumni 
Hall 
7:30PM Concert in the church - PJ 
& friends 
More info to come later. 

25th 40th, 50th and over Wedding Anniversary 
 Celebration 

The Diocese of Youngstown will sponsor a Wedding 
Anniversary Celebration on Sunday, June 3, 2:00pm at 
St. Columba Cathedral in Youngstown, honoring   
couples observing their 25th, 40th, 50th  and over   
wedding anniversaries in 2018. 
 
The Wedding Anniversary Celebration will include 
Mass with Bishop George V. Murry, S.J., renewal of 
marriage vows and a personalized certificate for each 
couple. (Following the Mass, there will be a reception 
for the couples and their families in the Cathedral 
Hall). You must make reservations in advance for this 
event by contacting the parish office by April 30. 

Diocese of Youngstown Hundredfold Workshop 
Saturday April 21st from 9am-3pm 
At Our Lady of Mount Carmel Basilica Parish Hall 
343 Via Mt. Carmel, Youngstown, OH 
Hear national speaker Rhonda Gruenewald on creating a 
culture of vocations. 
Learn how to effectively promote vocations in your parish. 
Catholic teachers and catechists, youth ministers, campus 
ministers and lay people who wish to foster vocations in 
their parishes. 
Lunch provided. No cost to attend. 
 
Info and registration at youngstownvocations.org 
 


